
Directors Report for November 2016                                   
 

Update Info 
Our Puppetry Workshop had participants from libraries in Hinton, Lac La Biche, 
Bonnyville, Cold Lake, and Vegreville as well as teachers and support staff from 
Sturgeon School Division.  
Received an email from the Centre for Family Literacy confirming that the COW 
program is no more.  
Linda and I both attended the NLLS Conference in September. There were some 
very good session and networking opportunities. Info from some of the sessions is 
on the NLLS website.  
I attended the Library Managers meeting/Aboriginal Learning Day at Blue Quills 
University. It was a very educational and emotional day, I would encourage anyone 
who ever had an opportunity to attend.   
Planned library programs for January-June 2017 and submitted them to Community 
Services for inclusion in any applicable publications.  
Proctored several exams 

 

Programs in October 
1. Lodge visits on the 1st and 3rd Thursdays 
2. Adult Coloring: 2 participants 
3. Computers for Beginners & Intro to Email: 4 participants (Maximum) 
4. Story Time: highest attendance was 12 
5. Parent Child Mother Goose: 11 families registered, typically 6-7 attend 
6. Rustic Sign Workshop: 8 participants (maximum) 

 

Grants and Donations 
  

CIP Grant – In progress  
SCIP Internship  
ABYI Grant 
 

Coming up in Nov & Dec 
1. 1st Thursday of each month: Knit/Crochet group 
2. 2nd Tuesday of each month: Mandala’s and More 
3. 3rd Wednesday of each month: Book Club 
4. Friday mornings: Storytime 
5. Tuesday, November 22: Social Media 101 
6. Tuesday, November 22: Book Wreath Workshop 
7. Thursday, November 24: Kids Paint Night 
8. Friday, November 25: Comic Book Fair 
9. Friday, December 2: Head Start visit & Kompany Family Theatre Christmas Show 
10. Monday, December 5: Christmas Dinner 6:30 


